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Steen, Marcia L. 

From: Miller, Gary [GMiller@directsourcing.com]

Sent: Thursday, June 09, 2011 9:45 AM

To: williammacdonald@metaldyne.com

Cc: Miller, Gary

Subject: Re: DSSI, LLC Claims 2981, 2982, 2983, 2984, 2985, 2986, 2987, 2988, 2989

11/21/2011

Mr. MacDonald, 

  

On April 28, 2011 you wrote to DSSI, LLC regarding the above referenced claims. For each of the referenced 

claims, according to Oldco M Distribution Trust’s records the identified amounts had been paid. Below is a table 

summarizing by claim number, the amount that was under review and DSSI, LLC response for the amount under 

review. In summary, DSSI, LLC concurs that the amounts under review have been paid.  

  

  

  

Regards,  

Gary Miller,  

DSSI, LLC 

  

  

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to whom it is addressed. This transmission 

may contain confidential and/or privileged material. It may contain information related to litigation strategy, 

attorney work product and/or any other information which is protected from disclosure by the attorney-client 

privilege. Any unauthorized disclosure and/or dissemination is expressly prohibited.  

  

Claim reference 
number 

Amount of claim 
under review 

Classification of 
claim amount 

DSSI’s response for 
amount under review 

  

2981 $7,303.88 
Unsecured 

nonpriority claim 
Payment received 

2982 $7,225.45 
Unsecured 

nonpriority claim 
Payment received 

2983 $5,211.80 
Unsecured 

nonpriority claim 
Payment received 

2984 $773.96 
Unsecured 

nonpriority claim 
Payment received 

2985 $5,031.11 
Unsecured 

nonpriority claim 
Payment received 

2986 $3,778.61 
Unsecured 

nonpriority claim 
Payment received 

2987 $11,059.84 
Unsecured 

nonpriority claim 
Payment received 

2988 $406.34 
Unsecured 

nonpriority claim 
Payment received 

2989 $3,443.14 
Unsecured 

nonpriority claim 
Payment received 

09-13412-mg    Doc 2145-1    Filed 11/21/11    Entered 11/21/11 12:27:01    Exhibit A   
 Pg 2 of 3



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following warning is required by the IRS whenever tax advice 

is given. If this email contains no direct or indirect tax advice, the 

warning is not applicable. 

 

As a result of perceived abuses, the Treasury has recently 

promulgated Regulations for practice before the IRS. These 

Circular 230 regulations require all attorneys and accountants to 

provide extensive disclosure when providing certain written tax 

communications to clients. In order to comply with our obligations 

under these Regulations, we would like to inform you that since 

this document does not contain all of such disclosure, you may 

not rely on any tax advice contained in this document to avoid tax 

penalties nor may any portion of this document be referred to in 

any marketing or promotional materials. 

 

___________________________________________________ 

This message has been sent from a law firm and may contain 

information which is confidential or privileged. If you are not the 

intended recipient, please advise the sender immediately by 

reply e-mail and delete this message and any attachments 

without retaining a copy. Please advise immediately if you or 

your employer do not want us to use Internet e-mail for future 

messages of this kind. Thank you. 

11/21/2011
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